
More good results for Sanguine

Wednesday (September 7th) at Strathalbyn Â produced a good result for Sanguine and for one of our privately owned
horses.

Ravenhurst our Blevic grey returned from a spell to run a solid third. He showed plenty of heart to run on well in the
straight and we would imagine that he will improve with race fitness. Video follows:

http://www.theracessa.com.au/show_video.php?track=30720&date=2011-09-07&race=2

Â Â Â Â Â Â  Ravenhurst as a yearling.

Later in the day Cruziero, who is owned by Michelle and IÂ as membersÂ of a Â partnership, lead all the way for an
impressive win. His last preparation was extremely disappointing withÂ a number ofÂ inconsistent performances. We think
we may have found some answers to him and hope that this preparation will continue to be more successful 

Video follows:

http://www.theracessa.com.au/show_video.php?track=30720&date=2011-09-07&race=5
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